
CALL 

for the participation at the in-house TDK conference of 

spring 2020 

The upcoming Student Research Conference takes place on Tuesday, 14 

April 2020 at Tomori Pál College. We will meet in the lobby area of 

Budapest campus building between 10:45 and 10:55. 

Dear students, you can register with any of your work that summarizes 

research findings. 

The official language of the conference is Hungarian, but following the traditions and the regulations of OTDK 
participants may register and present their studies in English too. 

Students will have 15 minutes to present their studies. 

For more information please contact Dr. Szilvia Csanádi-Bognár (TDK chairwoman), or Krisztina Holmár (who is 
responsible for TDK issues).   

The best studies will be selected to qualify for the appropriate sections of the XXXV. National Student Research 
Conference of 2021. 

Every lecturer and conference attendant is welcome! 
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